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Gaelscoil na Speiríní  invites  all  Naíscoil/Nursery parents 
to an: 
Online Information Evening for Parents 

Wednesday 14th October at 7p.m.

hosted by staff of Naíscoil & Gaelscoil na Speiríní

Objective:  The benefits of sending your child to the Gaelscoil.

For more information, contact (028) 796 28445 or

                                                                   skelly745@c2kni.net
                                                                            Link will be sent through WhatsApp.
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Incredibly 





In Gaelscoil na Speiríní, assessment data over the past two years shows that in  English, Mathematics and Irish all of the children achieved above the Northern Ireland  (NI) average.








